

ALL SAINTS SCHOOL School Road, Lessingham, Norwich, Norfolk NR12 0DJ 01692 582083

<u>www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk</u> E-mail: <u>office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk</u>

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL

Directors: Mrs R Smith and Mrs J Gardiner Headteacher: Ms S Dangerfield



Tuesday 31st October 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

SEN Basketball Tournament at UEA - Thursday 9th November

A trip has been organised for a select group of Year 9, 10 and 11 students to visit UEA SportsPark to represent All Saints in a basketball tournament against other SEN schools.

The visit will be on Thursday 9th November. We will be leaving school at 9.20am and travel by school transport, returning to school in plenty of time before the taxis leave at 3.15pm.

Important information for the session:

PE uniform must be worn as this is the teams kit, any piercings and jewellery must be removed and cannot be taped. Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle, ideally in a rucksack.

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.

The school are covering the cost of this trip.

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.

Kind regards,

Mr J Morton